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 Ruby News 

This week the children have continued to add using counters and some using ten frames.  

We have also focused on recognising numbers to 20. Please keep practising using your 

number fans at home. You can practise recognising numbers out of order, asking one 

more or one less than any number to help with mental maths.  

In the environment, the children have been going on adventures as explorers to develop 

social skills and knowledge of the world.  

 

Last week I forgot to mention our collage gingerbread men! The children developed their 

fine motor skills and collage skills. They were scrunching, folding, cutting and tearing 

materials into small pieces. The children decided to apply these skills in their paintings this 

week.  

 

 

 

We are very keen to have family members come in and help Ruby class whenever possible 

either mornings or afternoons. If you are interested then please ask for a DBS form 

(safeguarding certificate) from the office to fill out to get the process started!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


